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KCBJ: Mary Birch Recognized Among KC’s Power 100

April 12, 2016

Mary Birch, Lathrop & Gage’s Government Relations Coordinator was recently recognized by the Kansas

City Business Journal among this year’s 2016 Power 100. The list compiles the region’s business elite and

the honorees are considered to be the area’s “movers and shakers.” Birch is noted for being “the power

behind the power.” Click here to see her award profile.

 


